
Dear Students, Families, and School Community, 

Welcome to a new and exciting school year! I hope each of you had a restful and enjoyable 
summer, filled with great memories and a well-deserved time with family and friends. As 
we step into this academic year, I am filled with pride and enthusiasm for what’s ahead. 
Together, we will continue to build a strong, supportive, and enriching environment where 
every student can thrive. 

This year, we’re proud to launch several new initiatives designed to expand opportunities 
for our students both inside and outside the classroom: 

��� Dual Enrollment with Florida Southwestern State College 
We are thrilled to introduce our new dual enrollment partnership with FSW. This program 
enables eligible high school students to take college-level courses, earning both high 
school and college credit, and provides them with a head start on their future academic 
and career goals. 

���������� Expanding Our Athletic Program 
Our athletics program is growing stronger than ever! Whether students are returning 
athletes or new to team sports, there are exciting opportunities to develop skills, build 
teamwork, and compete with pride. Stay tuned for updates on team tryouts and game 
schedules. 

������������ New Honors Classes 
We’re adding more advanced coursework this year through our expanded Honors offerings. 
These classes are designed to challenge students academically, promote critical thinking, 
and prepare them for post-secondary success. 

������������� Introducing Archery 
We are especially excited to offer archery as a part of our 21st Century After School 
Program. This unique sport emphasizes focus, discipline, and coordination, and we look 
forward to seeing students explore and excel in this new area.  

We remain committed to fostering a school culture built on respect, responsibility, and 
academic excellence. Our staff is eager to welcome students back and guide them through 
another year of growth and achievement. 

Let’s make this school year one of progress, purpose, and pride. I encourage you to stay 
connected with us through our website, call outs, flyers, and upcoming family engagement 
events. 

Here’s to a great year ahead! 



 


